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City of Brisbane Act 2010 – Section 32

NOTICE OF MAKING THE ADVERTISING DEVICES LOCAL LAW 
2021 FOR THE CITY OF BRISBANE

Brisbane City Council has, by resolution on 18 May 2021, made
a local law entitled the Advertising Devices Local Law 2021 (the
Local Law).

The Local Law has repealed the following:

(a) Advertisements Local Law 2013
(b) Advertisements Subordinate Local Law 2005
(c) section 53(b) and section 63 of Chapter 19 – Queen Street

Mall Local Law.

The Local Law will commence on the date of gazettal.

Colin Jensen, Chief Executive Officer

Planning Act 2016

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL 

SUNSHINE COAST PLANNING SCHEME 2014 
(PLANNING SCHEME POLICY AMENDMENT) NO. 23

PLANNING SCHEME POLICY FOR DEVELOPMENT WORKS

Notice is given that, on 29 April 2021, Sunshine Coast Regional
Council adopted the Sunshine Coast Planning Scheme 2014
(Planning Scheme Policy Amendment) No. 23 – Planning
Scheme Policy for Development Works .

The purpose and general effect of the planning scheme policy
amendment is to:

(a) update the standards, specifications and procedures to
guide the design, construction and delivery of new
development asset infrastructure and works, including roads,
stormwater, landscaping and recreation infrastructure;

(b) update references and guidelines in the planning scheme
policy;

(c) delete redundant water and sewer specifications;
(d) include a new section for the delivery of local parks; and
(e) make other consequential or administrative amendments.

The amendment will commence on and from 24 May 2021.

From this date, a copy of the amendment will be available for
inspection or purchase at Council’s Development Information
Counter located at 10 First Avenue, Maroochydore or can be
viewed and downloaded from Council’s website
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/planningscheme

For further enquiries in relation to the amendment, please
contact Council on (07) 5475 7526 or alternatively mail to:

Sunshine Coast Regional Council
Locked Bag 72
Sunshine Coast Mail Centre QLD 4560

or email: mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

Emma Thomas
Chief Executive Officer

Sunshine Coast Regional Council
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